## Public Hearing @ 5:30PM November 8th,2021 Preliminary Budget 2022

Meeting was called to order @ 5:31 with the Pledge Allegiance to the flag.

Attendees: Jon Douglass- Supervisor,

Town Council: Ron Wilkins, James Seguin. Howard Aubin Abs. and James

Martineau Jr. Abs.

Town Clerk: Melissa Walton

Secretary to the Board: Karen Nelson

Water Superintendent: Craig Walton

Highway Superintendent: Bob Haywood

Visitors in Attendance: Steve Bombard, Leon Brousseau

Visitors VIA GoToMeeting: NONE

The Board reviewed the 2022 preliminary Budget and no changes were needed.

No executive session was needed

All Minutes are on file with the Town Clerk

Adjournment: 5:37 PM, motioned by Supervisor Jon Douglass and 2nd by Ronnie Wilkins, all in favor

These are the Official Minutes of the November 8<sup>th</sup> ,2021 Town of Black Brook Public Hearing:

Melissa Walton, Town Clerk